
NOTICE OF CHANGES TO 
YELLOW CHICKEN MARKET QUOTATIONS

In response to changing poultry industry demographics and in keeping with our commitment to provide 
the most meaningful market information available, Urner Barry intends to discontinue its “Northeast 
Yellow Chickens and Parts Tables”, as well as its “Resales and Roasters Table”, effective Wednesday, 
March 1st, 2023.

NOTICE

Questions can be directed to Russ Whitman at rwhitman@urnerbarry.com, Dylan Hughes at 
dhughes@urnerbarry.com or Matt Busardo at mbusardo@urnerbarry.com, or by phone at 732-240-5330.

About Urner Barry

Urner Barry is a business publisher specializing in the reporting of market quotations and news to clients 
in the poultry, egg, meat, seafood, and related segments of the food industry. Urner Barry offers market 
reports via fax, email and internet, as well as books and other media intended to make you a more 
informed buyer or seller of food products.


